Public Service Commission, West Bengal
161-A, S.P. Mukherjee Road, Kol -26

PRESS NOTE

In view of the emergent situation due to COVID-19, it has been decided by
the Commission, in the larger public interest, to postpone all its written
examinations scheduled from 21 March, 2020 to 5" April, 2020 as a
precautionary measure.

The ongoing Physical Endurance Test for Recruitment to the post of Fire
Operator under the Department of Fire & Emergency Services also stands
postponed from 23" March, 2020 onwards.

Fresh schedules for those examinations and Physical Endurance Test will be
announced in due course. Candidates are advised to visit the Commission’s
website at https://wbpsc.gov.in regularly for updates.
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Date : 20.03.2020 Secretary,

Public Service Commission,
West Bengal.



